rrom: nao [

Sent: 18 November !

To: Planning

Subject: 6 BOLTON ROAD NW8 ORJ - FAO Nick Bell or Jerry Oxford or James Remington

Dear Planners

Pleasc can you clarify whether you received an email request around the end of August relating to removal of
trees at the above property? | had tried to put in the request to do work to the trees by the planning portal of a
few occasions but without success. I came into the town hall and spoke to someone who said send our request in
by email, which I recall | did but I must have done this inadvertently from a work email address, as [ have no
record of it on my personal email account. Unfortunately, we had problems with the server at work and a whole
lot of emails were lost. So, as I had not heard back from Camden Planning, 1 am writing to check that this email
was 1 fact recerved...?

‘The trees in question are 2 x lime trees at the front of property that have previously been removed two times (the
last ime I believe was 1997 or 1995). Unlortunately they have grown back and we need (o repeat the work as
they arc blocking out light to threc tlats and causing damage to the bin enclosure and the tiled path. There is also
a Rowan (we believe) tree at the front of the property (just showing I believe in the RHS of the photo) which we
would wish to either remove, or if that is not acceptable, to thin the crown as it is growing very vigorously and
is similarly near the tiled path, which we want to keep as safe and level as possible) and railings.

It was my understanding from my conversation with the planner that as these works had been done in the past,
there would most likely be no objection [rom the council o them being redone but we needed (o putin the
request.

I look forward to hearmng from vou.

best wishes

Naomi Peck
on behalf of 6 Bolton Road T.td






